
 

 

                           2022 Fall AWSC BUDGET COMMITTEE REPORT 

 

Our Budget Committee is meeting regularly to review our spending status, review requests and 
make any necessary changes or approvals to the Budget.  We do this in close coordination with 
our Treasurer, who is a vital member of the Budget Committee.  

 

1. Currently we have more in the Bank (checking accounts) than in the Ample Reserve  
 

2. Funds are available for projects or workshops that Coordinators or Committee Chairs 
would like to propose 
 

3. Reimbursement was provided to those who drove Alateens to Terre Haute, IN for 
KOMIAC at the Indiana State University in lieu of a bus. 
 

 

Respectfully, 

Cherryl C, Budget Committee Chair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


